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Awards 
Congratulations to last week’s award winners: Mia, 
Abbey, James, Levi, Toby, Rachel, Devlin, Lawson and 
Bradley.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CWA Italy Award 
  A special mention for Lachlan – Year 3 2nd prize. 
 
Book Week/Dressup Pareade/Assembly 
Thank you to the parents for their great effort in 
helping students get costumes ready for Thursday, they 
looked great. The staff and students really appreciate all 
the parents, friends and family being able to come 
along to assembly. 
Winners of the colouring in competition are: 
Abbey, James, Kyla, Rachel, Anna-Rose, Skye and 
Lauren. (Please all go to the office and see Mrs 
Chapman to pick your book prize) 
 
Swimming this Friday 
Just a reminder: that we have swimming on 
this Friday 2.30pm – 3.30pm. Please 
remember to have everything packed for 
your child/children to participate, including 
$5.00 to go in the silver box if you are 
paying weekly. 
Please be at the pool by 3.20pm to collect your 
child/children.  
 
Collecting Children From School 
If a child is going to be collected from school or a school 
activity by someone other than their own parents a 
member of staff must be notified beforehand. This is a 
legal requirement of the Department of Education. 
 
This permission can be given by a phone call, note or by 
speaking to a staff member. Parents are also able to 
nominate other adults who are able to take their 
children from school on a regular or frequent basis. 
 
In future students will not be allowed to go with a 
person other than their parent unless the school has 
been notified. 

 
P&C  -   Father’s Day Stall 

This Friday 3 Sept, we will be holding a Father’s Day stall 
in the library at recess. Children will have the 
opportunity to purchase a gift up to the value of $5.00. 

What’s on!! 
Term 3 2015 
Spring Into School: Next Tues 8 Sept 
Book club orders: This Wed 2 Sept 
Primary Excursion notes: This Thur 3 Sept 
Swimming: This Fri 4 Sept 
Fathers Day Stall: This Fri 4 Sept at recess 

 Canteen: Rosalie Fri 4th Sept      
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Next OSSA Dance Rehearsal dates: 
 
CHOIR: THIS FRI 4TH SEPT 1.30-3.00PM AT 191 BYNG ST 
 
Some more of the fabulous costumes on the day 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Don’t Forget: 
 
 
 
 

 

 

       ¤¤¤ COMMUNITY NEWS   ¤¤¤ 
 
ORAN GE REGIONAL CONSERVATORIUM 
Sounds Baroque Workshop with OYO – Sat 5th Sept. 
Presented by Musica Viva-register via the ORC 
admin.   ORC 1.10pm, Auditorium 3.20pm 
 
Sounds Baroque Free Community Concert – Sun 6th 
Sept. Presented by Musica Viva ORC 3pm, 
Auditorium 4.00pm 
 
Gersbach Tennis Holiday Clinic: 
Sept 21st, 22nd and 23rd 
1st Week Mon Tues Wed 
9.30am – 12.30pm 
$70.00 per child  
Call Alison on 0414 428 875 
 
FROM BEETHOVEN TO BRAZIL 
Georg Mertens – cello and Sam Carter – guitar 
Sunday 6th September 3.00pm Christ Church Blayney. 
Adults $30.00/ Concession $20/ Family of 4 $80 
 

LITERAMA   
DRAMA – WITH A DIFFERENCE!  
SCHOOL HOLIDAY PROGRAMME  

Mon 21st and Tues 22nd Sept    10 – 3 DAILY      
$40 per day  

($20 for the second day,  if booking in for 2 days!) 
Concessions also available if booking in for more than one child  

Literama is an innovative drama programme designed 
for primary students 

(Years 1 – 6) to explore literacy within the context of a 
drama class.  Spelling, grammar and reading skills will 
improve as students engage in, and enjoy, a fun filled 

drama lesson. 
Literama is run by a qualified primary teacher, who has 

specialised in teaching drama and literacy, within the 
school system and privately, for more than 12 years. 
Venue: Abundant Life Church: Adelaide St Blayney 
Bookings and Enquiries:  Silvia 0498 364 277 

 
Orange District Basketball Association: are conducting 
Basketball REPRESENTATIVE Trials for the 2016 Rep 
Season, for boys and girls in age divisions U12, U14, U16 and 
U18, at the Sir Neville Howse Stadium (Anzac Park). 
The dates for the trials are: Sunday 30th August, (this 
weekend),Sunday 6th Sept. (note this is father’s day), and 
Sunday 13th September 2015.  
 
 
  
 


